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You make the difference.  Together we make it possible. 

The Portage Health Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization that receives and contributes charitable donations which 

support the health needs of the community through enhanced philanthropy and community collaboration throughout Baraga, 

Houghton, Keweenaw and Ontonagon counties. 
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Huntington Bank donates $10,000 to PHF’s Flood with Love Initiative. 

[Hancock, MI] Throughout the last few months since the 2018 Father’s Day flood, many individuals and 

corporate institutions have come together to help raise over $600,000 in proceeds to the Portage Health 

Foundation (PHF) to help get families back into safe, healthy home environments. Huntington Bank 

generously donated $10,000. They are a true neighbor and partner through PHF’s Flood with Love 

initiative.  

 

“At Huntington, we are committed to strengthening the communities we serve,” said Amber R Curtis, 

Retail District Manager at Huntington. “That’s why we are proud to do our part to support the Portage 

Health Foundations’ Flood with Love Initiative. We want our customers, clients and the community of 

Houghton County, MI to know that Huntington is here for you.” 

 

“The past few months have been incredibly taxing for the community,” said PHF Marketing and 

Communications Coordinator Chelsea Goodreau. “Thanks to partners like Huntington Bank, we have 

been able to move our flood relief effort forward to get families assistance and their homes back into 

safe environments.” 

 

As promised, 100% of the proceeds that PHF has received have gone back into home repairs for 

homeowners who were affected by the Father’s Day flood. PHF wants to thank all the partners who 

have come together to make this initiative successful and moving forward. You are truly making a 

difference.  


